
Ferndale Lodge No. 193
Here it is August and my year as Master is 3 quarters done but
there is still more to do. I want to remind
everyone that our Masonic Picnic is on August 3rd in Rohnert
Park, Fortuna. This is a good time to
socialize with the Masonic Families and friends in our area. A
deep pit bbq will be served at 12:00 noon. Remember to bring
your plate, silverware, utensils and any side dish you would
like. A donation is
requested to help defray the costs.

Our stated meeting is on August 11th
at 7:30pm refreshments at 7:00pm.

Practice for the 2nd degree will be on Monday Aug 4 at 7:00pm.

We will be conferring the 2nd degree for James George on
August 18th at 7:00pm. Please come and support our Brothers as
our member takes a closer step in becoming a Master Mason.
There is no practice on Labor Day Sept. 1st.

Fraternally
David Chris Petersen
Master Ferndale Lodge

https://www.northcoastmasons.com/trestleboard/ferndale-193/ferndale-lodge-no-193-2/

